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Tuesday 7 December 2021 Term 4 Week 10 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 8 December Presentation Day 

 All Stages 

Wednesday 8 December Year 6 Interrelate 

Wednesday 8 December Year 6 Farewell Dinner 

Friday 10 December Reports Go Home 

Friday 10 December Final Day for Canteen 

Monday 13 December Year 6 Interrelate 

Mon 13 & Tues 14 Dec. Stage 3 Watersports 

Thursday 16 December Last School Day 2021 

Tuesday 18 January Mr Charles Uniform 

Wednesday 19 January Pop-Up Shop 

Thursday 20 January 9:30am- 2:30pm daily 

Tuesday 1 February School Commences 2022 

 for existing students 

Thursday 3 February New Students commence 

Friday 4 February Kindy 2022 commences 

8 February to 15 March Year 3-6 Intensive 

 Swimming Program 

Friday 11 February Swimming Carnival 8-13yo 

14 February to 25 Feb Kindy – Year 2 Intensive 

 Swimming Program 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

  
Should anyone hear of anything about this vandalism, 
please contact the police to give them the information. 
Conversely, if you would rather speak to myself or Mrs 
Mirana, we would be happy to take your call. 
 

Celebrations of Achievement 2022 

Due to the predicted poor weather, we will be holding our 
celebrations in the school hall, with all doors open, in our 
stage cohorts and at four assemblies. Kingscliff PS will 
continue to follow the Level 3 restrictions which state: 

“Assemblies and presentations will be allowed outdoors 
on site. Cohorts should be separated with physical  
distancing in place where practicable. 

Care must be taken to avoid mixing and mingling of  
cohorts when entering and exiting the assembly or 
presentation. 

Fully vaccinated visitors (including parents and carers) 
are only allowed to attend if completing a specific role 
(such as presenting) and at the invitation of the school. 
All visitors must check in using the school check-in and 
show proof of vaccination.” (updated, November 25th) 

As such, we will not be having parents in attendance at 
our presentations on Wednesday. Please note the day 
change due to vandalism and teachers’ strike. Plans are 
underway to include Year 6 parents, in a COVID safe way, 
for the last day of school, when Year 6 exit the school 
for the last time. Mrs. Gray will be communicating to 
stage 3 families about this event. 

Photos and a stage powerpoint will be available for our 
community. They will be available through seesaw. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. We are 
all looking forward to returning to normality, in the near 
future. 

Thank you, 
 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

School Vandalism 

When Mrs Mirana called me, to notify me that our school 
had been vandalised, I was in disbelief. The wilful damage 
that occurred in the hall and to the canteen is senseless! 

It will take some time to repair all areas and to replace 
fire extinguishers and some other items destroyed. The 
police have revisited the school and additional cleaning 
crews and tradesmen attended the school on Monday to 
start repairs. 

Our school building team from Richard Crookes have 
CCTV footage of their site, which was also damaged, and 
the police will be checking this carefully. 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/


 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
 
 
 

KIMP Payments 

OVERDUE - All outstanding KIMP fees must be paid 
immediately to ensure your child can continue next 
year. 

For all new 2022 beginner KIMP enrolments, the 
$50 deposit must be paid immediately to secure 
your child’s place. 
 

Back to School Stationery Lists 

Lists for 2022 stationery requirements have gone 
home with students and will also be available on the 
website and Seesaw.  Please note, for K-2 packs  
ordered online through Ezi Office National Tweed, 
the cut-off date is 17 January, 2022. 
 

Swimming Program 2022 

Please return all swimming permission notes as soon 
as possible. 
 

Stage 3 Watersports 

Stage 3 stand-up paddle boarding and kayaking will 
be held on 13 and 14 December.  If you would like 
your child to participate, please return the consent 
form, declaration and $12 fee ASAP. 
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

Thursday 9 December 

Nil 

Friday 10 December 

Holly, Rhys, Heather  & Janet 

CANTEEN CLOSED 
WEEK 11 

 

 
SCHOOL TRAVEL FOR 2022 

2022 school travel applications are 
now open. Students who need a 
travel pass for 2022 can apply now. 
To apply go to transportnsw.info.   

LIBRARY NEWS 

Please return all library 
books to Mrs Kershler  
before the end of this 
week. 

Thank you 
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     KIMP NEWS  
 

 

Hi everyone, 

This will be my last KIMP update for the year.  
What a year it’s been (we love an understatement)! 

Looking back we were so lucky to have our Easter 
Hat performance by Senior Band, a Sunday  
workshop for Senior Band and Big Band with our 
wonderful mentors, and although it’s easy to forget 
what happened in the first half of the year - we had 
HOT POTATO BAND which was definitely the KIMP 
highlight for 2021.  (Although our drummers might 
contend that their performances last week were 
the real highlight!) 

Having said all that, I think the real gold of the 
year was all our KIMP students who still turned up 
week in week out for their lessons - whether it was 
via Zoom or in person - with their enthusiasm,  
curiosity and determination.  At the end of the day 
music is all about the joy it gives us and the joy it 
gives others who listen to us and support us.  To all 
our amazing KIMP families, thank you so much for 
your perseverance, flexibility and support  
throughout 2021.  Thank you for giving your children 
the gift of music, possibly more important than ever 
in the middle of a pandemic. 

Enjoy a wonderful break, may you all get to unwind, 
take some time out and hopefully catch up with  
family and friends. 

Thanks for the year! 

 

Nicky Cooper  
(and Mr Walsh and Mr 
Moodie!) 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

P&C NEWS 

KPS P&C Christmas  
Fundraiser Extravaganza 

Christmas Raffle 

A $10 raffle booklet is going home to each family this 
week.  Tickets are $1 ea and payment is made through 
the Qkr! app.  Please return tickets by Monday, the  
winners will be drawn on Tuesday. 

To Pay: 
Download Qkr!  
on your smart phone or device 
Tap on ‘Sign Up’ 
Enter your details 
Enter credit card details 
Create student profile (more than one can be added) 
Search for Kingscliff Public School 
In the ‘Fundraising’ tab you will find the raffle tickets. 
EASY! 

 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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Kingscliff Public School 

Student Banners in Kingscliff 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 


